
Christmas / New Year Holiday Period 
 
 
 

 
For people planning to apply for a visa, please apply well in advance of your intended 
departure. We will close the lodgements of visa applications on Tuesday, 17h December 
and restart accepting the lodgements again on Monday, 6th January 2020.  (For Working 
Holiday visa applicants, Tuesday, 10th December will be the final date for the application 
lodgements for this year.) 
 
We will NOT accept the applications after these days. 
 
The Consulate-General of Japan in Perth informs you that it is difficult for us to return the 
passports of visa applicants during the Christmas and New Year holiday, even if those who 
need the passports urgently. Please make sure to collect the passports before the holiday 
starts if the assessment is already completed.  
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(Visa section opening hours: 09:00 ～ 12:30 & 14:00～16:00) 
 

 


